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08 June 2022 

 

Book Fair 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are excited to announce that we are holding a book fair from Wednesday 22nd June to Monday 
27th June 2022. Books will be available for all ages, from EYFS right up to Year 6! Many are offered at 
special prices, and for each book bought, a book will be donated to the school. As an extra special thank 
you, for every book bought, your name will be put into a draw. 
 
On Tuesday 28th June, 4 lucky people will have their names drawn out to receive another book 
ABSOLUTELY FREE OF CHARGE! 
 
The fair will take place outside KS1 and on the KS2 playground. All of the EYFS related books will be outside 
KS1. If the British weather is against us, we will move the books into the KS1 & KS2 halls.  
 
See below information on offers available.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
Mrs J Mancey 
Vice Principal & Literacy Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

2 

 
 

 
 
 



   
 

3 

 
 



   
 

4 

 


